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Monthly meetings are on the first Thursday in the month from 7.30pm in 
The Times Square Room, Sutton United Football Club, Gander Green Lane, Sutton SM1 2EY 

 

 

SEPTEMBER  

Thursday 1 7.30pm Monthly meeting – Auction  

Sunday 4  WSMGOC South Downs Run click here for info 

Thursday 8 Details when 
booking 

An Evening of Classic Cars and Canapés at QEF. More information on page 6 

Sunday 18 See Social Scene Denbies tour and wine tasting contact Margaret Billinge 

Sunday 25  Club stand – The Diamond Centre for Disabled Riders, Woodmansterne Road SM5 
4DT – more info in Club Stand entry contact Paul Colman 

Sunday 25  MGB at 60, British Motor Museum Gaydon click here for info 

   

OCTOBER  

Thursday 6 7.30pm Club Night – car quiz 

Saturday 8  Whitney Houston and Motown Tribute night at Royal British Legion, Limpsfield 
Chart 

Sunday 30  10am Autumn Leaves Run from Pheasant, Reigate Rd, Buckland RH3 7BG to The Plough 
at Leigh contact Malcolm Childs 

   

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Weekend 11-13 November National Classic Car Show, NEC Birmingham click here for info 

  

2023  

Sunday 22 January Mothballs Run  contact Malcolm Childs 

Saturday 28 January Dinner Dance and Annual Awards 

Sunday 12 February Hunt the Valentine  contact Malcolm Childs 

Friday 26-Monday 29 May  Spring weekend around the Centenary of MG cars contact Nigel Taylor 

Saturday 27 May The Centenary of MG cars at British Motor Museum at Gaydon – click for more info 

All events are undertaken at Members’ own risk 
 

CUT-OFF FOR THE NEXT NEWSLETTER IS SATURDAY 17 SEPTEMBER 
(Please note this is a week earlier than normal as the Ed will be on her hols)! 

 Send any entries or photos to kimshros@gmail.com 

 

Copies of this newsletter and back issues can be download from the Newsletters section of the website 
  

EVENTS 

WHAT’S PLANNED 
Click a name or link for more information 

CANINE PARTNERS STAMP APPEAL 

Canine Partners is running an ongoing Stamp Appeal to raise funds for the first year 
of puppy training (£5000 each).  If Members would like to help them achieve their 

goals, Eric will take any postage stamps and send them to Canine Partners on behalf 
of Epsom Area MGOC or they can also be sent directly to Canine Partners – you can 

find more information on their website by clicking here. 

http://wsmgoc.co.uk/south-downs-run.html
https://mgb60.com/
file:///G:/My%20Drive/Data/MG/Minutes/www.necclassicmotorshow.com/
https://www.mgownersclub.co.uk/news/centenary-mg-cars
mailto:kimshros@gmail.com
http://www.epsommgoc.org.uk/epsom-mgoc-newsletters/
https://caninepartners.org.uk/get-involved/fundraising/recycle-used-postage-stamps/
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Hello everyone. Not much from me this month as things are a little stressy on the constant OT, Social Services, Carers battle 
front with my mum – I know many of you sympathise. 

However, the highlight of the month was, of course, the as always fabulous Cordles’ Run. Big thanks go to both Richard and 
Linda for all the hard work they put into this. Tom and I managed to get three-quarters of the way round without bickering 
which was a huge achievement.  I am looking forward excitedly to the results, especially in the absence of Mike and Sue 
Brown! The Gatwick Aviation Museum was definitely worth a visit - it was great to be able to get in things and push buttons 
and slide levers although getting out again was occasionally a bit of a challenge! Who’d have thought such a fascinating hour 
could have been spent at the viewing point overlooking the end of the Gatwick runway, enhanced by Tom using his Flight 
Radar app to tell us what all the planes were and were they were going or had come from! It was a good thing we left Teddy 
and Cleo with their Auntie Nat, I fear they may have been rather more bored than we were! 

I am very much looking forward to terrier racing on Epsom Downs on 11th September. Teddy’s best mate, Banjo, won third 
overall last year and is hoping to better his performance! It’s great fun and do come along, it’s by the 3-furlong mark in 
between the grandstands and the downsmens’ hut on the road side of the racecourse. I will be manning the Epsom Canine 
Rescue stall and it would be great to see members. For those of you who knew Peter and Diana Calvert, I even bumped into 
to them when I was on the Epsom Canine Rescue stall at Banstead Village Day!  

As I can amend my article much later than everyone else, I can add that many of us attended the celebration of Malcolm 
Kimberley’s life. Malcolm and Beryl were long-time members of the Club and, coincidentally, I was at school with their twins, 
Ginny and Steve. Eric has written a lovely Obituary which you can read later in this newsletter. I was more than delighted to 
see many of the photos of his TR4 which I had taken at the Surrey Run start over the years proudly displayed. Whilst he’d had 
a good old innings, Malcolm will be sorely missed by everyone.  

I’m looking forward to a bidding war at the auction this evening, make sure you bring your goodies along! Kim 

 

 

Sunday 18 September - visit to Denbies Vineyard Dorking RH56AA 01306 876616 

Two tours are booked, you may do either or both of them. For the first tour we will meet at 10.50am at the Visitors Centre 
for an 11am start. We will watch an indoor film presentation showing the preparation of, and the process of manufacturing, 
the wine followed by a tasting of 3 different wines. The duration is about an hour and the cost £13.50. 

For the second tour, we will meet outside the Visitors Centre at 1.50pm. At 2pm we will have a tour by train round the Estate 
with commentary and stops for photo shoots to see the vines before the grapes have been harvested ready for the 
commencement of wine production. The tour lasts about 1 hour and costs £8.50. 

I have allowed time between the tours should you either wish to have refreshments in the restaurant but in case it is busy, 
or should you wish, to have a picnic or stroll round the area. I hope we will have reserved parking.  

My numbers in case of need are 01892 610117 or Mob. 0778 301 7905. 

Saturday 8th October 7.30pm - Whitney Houston Tribute Night at the Royal British Legion, Limpsfield Chart. £12.50, pay on 
the door (drinks only on the night) 

Possible Future Events 

I am researching other possible events to include a 'Real Ale and Cider Tasting Experience ' at the Kent and East Sussex 
Railway', a guided Christmas Walk with Guide Marion that she 'hosts' entitled ‘A Christmas Carol', this is around some of 
Charles Dickens' haunts in London and the settings and inspirations for some of the scripts in his Novels. 

Please let me know if there is interest to the Royal Institution. 

I am doing the 'Post Office Trip' later this month to see if this is worth my arranging for you. 

Please continue to let me have your ideas. 
 

Happy socialising, Margaret 

  

EDITOR’S ETCHINGS 

SOCIAL SCENE 
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Pride of Ownership Competition 

For those members who were not at the August Monthly Meeting the result of the Pride of Ownership Competition were as 
follows: 

 Winner Ray Jelley MGA 
 Runner up Dave Naylor L2 
 Third place Eric Nicholls MGB GT LE 

September Monthly Meeting – Auction Night 

This evening we are holding another Auction Night.  It is not confined to car parts or automobilia, but anything of interest 
you consider can be sold to members.  As on previous occasions, half of the proceeds will go to club funds, the other half to 
the seller, unless they wish to donate the whole sum to the club.  If a member wants a minimum return for an item, please 
specify the reserve price required. Please mark items for sale with your name and reserve price if applicable. This always a 
fun night with bids from the floor and members are encouraged to bring to bring along the items that we can auction for 
sale. 

That’s all from me this month.  Keep safe and well. Eric  

 

 

We had a great Race Night at the monthly meeting in August which, although great fun, showed me why I tend not to bet 
on horses. As stated, though, it was good fun, and some members did actually win a race.  

Lin and I disappeared to Jersey in August, taking our caravan over, pulled by the ZT, for a holiday with all the family, so 
haven’t partaken of any other activities, apart from our own run to Gatwick Aviation Museum.  Our overnight boat home 
on the evening of the run was delayed, so we were unable to get to the start of our own run, so a massive thanks to Nigel 
Taylor who attended The Pheasant and dished out the route and additional instructions. I must also thank Paul and Rita 
who set up the club event gazebo and provided teas and coffees all day. We had planned to attend in Linda’s B that was 
polished up and covered before our holiday with the intention of dropping the caravan and ZT off and picking up the B. The 
late boat made this impossible, so we actually took the caravan to Gatwick, cleaning the ZT with kitchen roll and a bottle of 
water to remove 2 weeks of sand and make it look presentable. Thank you to everyone who attended the run and 
supported the event. We had a total of 28 cars made it to the Gatwick Museum which, in the current circumstances, was a 
brilliant turn out. There were quite a few narrow lanes and a few people have told me they won’t be driving down Wigmore 
Lane ever again. 

I haven’t yet marked the answers as my scribblings were needed for the newsletter deadline, so I will be doing that over the 
next few days. Lin and I won’t be at the next meeting as we are away again, in Leicester for a long weekend, so Eric will be 
announcing the winner at the meeting. By request, I will include the full answers in the next newsletter. 

I have been told the Abba Tribute night at the RBL, Limpsfield Chart, was an excellent night with many members up and 
dancing to the music. I am hoping to get the Whitney Houston Tribute Night in October, but before that there is the visit to 
Denbies to look forward to. 

Happy Motoring, Richard 

 

 

Membership for 2022 has risen to 107 paid up Annual Memberships and 26 Life Memberships. I am pleased to advise we 
received 1 new membership in August from Trevor Mason from Ewell who owns a 1972 MGB GT in white in good condition. 
Trevor was a former member, and it is good to have him return. 

Membership for 2022 is now at a reduced level for any new members at just £5 for the remainder of 2022. 

I know that several members have had Covid-19 recently, I hope everyone enjoys a speedy recovery. 

Malcolm 

  

CHAIRMAN’S CHATTERINGS 

SECRETARY’S SCRIBBLINGS 

MEMBERSHIP MUSINGS 
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August included the Cranleigh Car Show on Sunday 14th and the famous Cordles’ Run to Gatwick Aviation Museum on Sunday 
21st. 

The South Downs Run on Sunday 4th September may have spaces available, but you will have to be quick. This event is a 
lovely drive from Whiteways Café on the A29 at Bury Hill to Eastbourne and is enjoyed by many Epsom MGOC members. 

Members are reminded about the event being held on Thursday 8th September at Churt, nr. Farnham on behalf of The Queen 
Elizabeth Foundation supporting their Edmund Guinness Appeal and MERU. Although this ‘Cars and Canapes’ event is priced 
at £45 per ticket, it gives members access to a spectacular private car collection and you will see more details, including the 
link on how to book, in a separate box in the newsletter. I know some members have already booked for what should be an 
entertaining evening! MERU are well known to us as a Club, and we have helped them over the years with our charity giving. 

The Goodwood Revival held the weekend of 17/19th September will host The Lavant Cup which will be a race for 30 MGBs. 
This is to celebrate 60 years of the MGB. I am sure you will be able to see highlights on ITV who cover this event on TV. 

On Sunday 25th September members have the 60th Anniversary event at Gaydon for MGBs and the Club Stand at The 
Diamond Centre for Disabled Riders at Carshalton Beeches. 

Finally, as promised, I can bring members up to speed with the Autumn Leaves Run, on Sunday 30th October. This event will 
start from The Pheasant at Buckland, which opens at 10am and will finish at The Plough at Leigh for those who require lunch. 
The run will be around 32 miles through Surrey and will take a maximum of 1½ hours. Food will be available at The Plough 
from noon with last orders taken at 1.15pm. 

Malcolm, Membership Secretary 

  
 

 

Here are the upcoming natters, following our two-month break: 

• From 12.30pm on Thursday 15th September at The Pheasant, Reigate Road, Betchworth RH3 7BG    

• From 7pm sharp on Thursday 22nd September at The Jolly Coopers, 84 Wheelers Lane, Epsom KT18 7SD 

Also, as we move towards the cooler time of the year, I’ll look at the possibility of a curry evening for a change - if anyone 
has any recommendations do let me know. 

I'm looking forward to re-nattering again! Nige T  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

CAR EVENTS 

NATTERS NEWS 

EPSOM MGOC WHATSAPP GROUP 

I also run our WhatsApp group which members use to keep in touch and to share information or funnies. Members 
of the group sometimes even meet up for coffee at a local garden centre or cafe. 

If you want to join the WhatsApp Group, please text me on 07584 575695, giving your name(s) email-address and 
phone number, so I can add you to the group. 

Nige T 
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Sunday 25th September –Autumn Fair, The Diamond Centre for Disabled Riders, Woodmansterne Road SM5 4DT. 

The show is open to the public from 11am to 4pm but members can arrive from 8am to join us on the stand. There is more 
information on the fair here. 

Let me know if you would like to join us on any car stand - Paul Coleman on 01483 423169 or drop an email to 
paaablo@talktalk.net. 

Looking forward to seeing you on a Club Stand, Paul. 

 

 

 

 

  

CLUB STAND 

We have received some information about an event which might be of interest to members, some of whom will remember 
that we have had ties to QEF and MERU in the past through one of our members. This has come from QEF: 

Queen Elizabeth’s Foundation for Disabled People (QEF) are extremely excited to be hosting our very first ‘An Evening of 
Classic Cars and Canapés’ on Thursday 8th September and we thought this may be of interest to you and your members!  

We are absolutely delighted to have exclusive access to one of the country’s premier classic, super and hyper car 
collections where guests can enjoy a bubbles drinks reception and canapés against a backdrop of cars from an incredible 
private collection. 

The collection started with a beautiful black Mercedes 300SC bought in an auction in Monte Carlo and now the collection 
boasts cars and thousands of pieces of memorabilia including: 

• MG = PA, TD, K2, K3, A, B, 

• Jaguar = SS100, SS1 Tourer, SS Airline, Austin Swallow, Austin7, C, D & E type, Mark 2 

• Mercedes = Gullwing, 500SC 

• Lamborghini = 400GT, Miura, Countach, Aventador, Tractor 

• Ferrari = Pista & 365 GTC4 

• Koenigsegg Regera 

• Lagonda = v12 Saloon, V12 Le Mans Meadows 4.5 litre 

• Alvis Speed 20, 

• Triumph = Roadster, Dolomite, TR3 

• Morgan Jap 

• Sunbeam 

• Frazier Nash 

• Rolls Royce Ghost 

• Georges Ricard 

• 2 x Williams F1 

• Mini Cooper S Chassis No3 

• Shellmex BP Truck 

• Porsche Tractor 

We will also be welcoming Perry McCarthy as our special guest and speaker. Perry is an ex-Formula One driver, a bestselling 
author and was the original secret racing driver from BBC’s Top Gear, ‘The Stig’. 

Tickets for the event can be purchased here: www.qef.org.uk/classic-cars 

The event is in support of QEF’s Edward Guinness Appeal and MERU. The Edward Guinness Appeal is raising the remaining 
£2.7 million to fully fund QEF’s new Care and Rehabilitation Centre, helping people to rebuild their lives after an acquired 
brain injury, stroke or other neurological condition. MERU supports young children to increase their mobility with a wide 
range of unique assistive equipment as well as a free loan scheme for our children’s mini powered wheelchairs known as 
Bugzi. 

The venue is a private residence in Surrey, within an hour of London. Please note that there is onsite parking available. 

http://www.diamondcentre.org.uk/2022/06/27/diamond-autumn-fair/?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=rss&utm_campaign=diamond-autumn-fair&fbclid=IwAR06ny4gUQxXys24BgX-sy0ITJGzexgMgiEt1xyoO2J6XyJZodUlX-7QhGI
mailto:paaablo@talktalk.net
http://www.qef.org.uk/classic-cars
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Nigel Taylor is organising a weekend away for members to incorporate The Centenary of MG Cars at the British Motor 
Museum at Gaydon. 

 

The trip is from Friday 26th to Monday 29th May with 3 nights’ accommodation in the Delta by Marriott near Warwick. The 
hotel is central to Warwick, and perfect for Stratford and Birmingham. Spend a leisurely Friday driving to the hotel to start 
enjoying your weekend package which includes: 

 

 Ensuite room with flat screen TV, Wi-Fi, toiletries, tea & coffee making facilities 

 Breakfast each morning 

 Wine reception on Friday evening 

 Group dinner each evening in hotel with time for relaxing in the bar 

 Fitness centre in hotel 

 Free parking at hotel 

 Saturday Club Run to Gaydon (entrance ticket not included) 

 

All this for only £289 per person 

 

To book, contact Nigel Taylor on 07584 575 695 or nigel.taylor1@btinternet.com with your name, contact telephone number 
and email address. He will send you a booking form with details of how to pay for your weekend. 

Things to know: 

• There is a £20 supplement for sole occupancy of double room 

• BOOK EARLY to secure your place for the weekend 

• Payment can be made by cheque, credit/debit card or bank transfer 

• The weekend is being arranged through IOW Tours and is protected – for details check their Travel Charter and 
their Financial Protection 

• An IOW tours representative will be available all weekend for any queries 

  

CLUB SPRING WEEKEND 2023 

mailto:nigel.taylor1@btinternet.com
http://iowtours.uk/trading-charter/
http://iowtours.uk/financial-protection/
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OBITUARY 
 

 

 

MALCOLM KIMBERLEY 

1933 – 2022 
 

It is with much sadness that we received the news that Malcolm passed away in a care home on Thursday 28 July. 

Malcolm and Beryl joined the Epsom Area MGOC in 1991 and were regular attendees at monthly meetings, car and social 
events.  Malcolm served on the committee as Area Secretary for a number of years and organised several social events 
and made all the arrangements with the Kingswood Golf and Country Club, of which he was a member, for the successful 
Dinner Dance and Annual Awards. Beryl supported Malcolm and gave an excellent presentation of her sugar craft with 
samples for members to try at a monthly meeting. 

Malcolm was an avid collector of cars and owned a beautiful Triumph TR4a for many years which he gave to his son 
Donald, a number of MGs, which included an MGB, MG Magnette and a TC Midget. Both he and Beryl had a love for 
German Shepherd dogs, which Beryl spent many hours tracking.  I still remember that, at an event at the Leatherhead 
Leisure Centre, Dieter was on a long lead and pulled Malcolm out of his chair onto his back to everybody’s amusement. 

Malcolm was gifted in many ways, but it was the building of his and Beryl’s new home in Tadworth which stands out.  
Malcolm set the specification and took on the role of Project Manager of the build for their beautiful home which was a 
major and successful undertaking. 

Malcolm was a generous individual and will be greatly missed by all those who knew him, and we are the poorer for his 
passing.  We offer Beryl, his children Virginia, Steve, Donald and Richard our deepest sympathy on their sad loss. 

Rest in peace Malcolm. 

 

 

Eric Nicholls 
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Tony Pearse is the Committee Member responsible for our fabulous Regalia. Sport your Club colours with pride or choose 
one of our lovely gifts for you, your family or friends. To buy any item, complete the order form below, including the reference 
number beside the item you want, and email it to anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk or hand it to Tony at a Club Nights. 

CLOTHING 
 Our most popular items are the excellent quality polo 

shirts in both men’s and ladies fits. 

Apart from the usual colours these look great in red and 
orange as you can see here. 

See below for more details 

 FRUIT OF THE LOOM POLO SHIRTS £15 

MENS (SS11) 
Size: S/M/L/XL/2XL/3XL/4XL/5XL 
Colours: Black, heather grey, navy, white, 
bottle green, burgundy, deep navy, emerald 
(mid-green), Kelly (light green), orange, 
purple, red, royal blue, sky blue, sunflower 

LADIES (SS86) 
Sizes 8/10/12/14/16/18  
Colours: Black, bottle green, burgundy, heather grey, 
purple, red, navy, deep navy, royal blue, sky blue, 
sunflower (yellow) or white. 

 MENS TSHIRTS 

FRUIT OF THE LOOM (SS10) £12.50 RUSSELL HEAVYWEIGHT (010M) £17.50 

Size: S/M/L/XL/2XL/3XL/4XL/5XL 
Colours: Black, heather grey, navy, white, 
ash, bottle green, burgundy, classic olive, 
deep navy, light graphite, red, royal Blue, 
zinc, chocolate  

Size: XS/S/M/L/XL/2XL/3XL/4XL 
Colours: Black, bottle green, bright royal, classic red, 
French navy, light Oxford, orange, white 

 WOMENS GILDAN V-NECK TSHIRTS £12.50 

V-neck premium (GD91) 
Size: 8-10/12-14/14-16/16-18 (S/M/L/XL/XXL) 
Colours: Azalea, black, Cornsilk, Heliconia, light blue, navy, red, royal blue, sapphire blue, sport grey, 
white  

 FRUIT OF THE LOOM HOODIES £25 

MENS (SS16) 
Size: S/M/L/XL/XXL 
Colours: Black, burgundy, olive, deep navy, 
heather grey, light graphite, red, royal blue 

LADIES (SS82) 
Size: 8/10/12/14/16/18 (XS/S/M/L/XL/XXL) 
Colours: Azure, black, deep navy, fuchsia, heather 
grey, red, white. 

 

SWEATSHIRTS £17.50 

FRUIT OF THE LOOM (SS120) 
Size: S/M/L/XL/XXL and chest 35-37/38-
40/41-43/44-46/47-49 
Colours: Azure, black, bottle, burgundy, Deep 
Navy, Fuchsia, Heather Grey, Kelly (green), 
Light Graphite, Orange, Purple, Red, Royal 
Blue, White 

RUSSELL (762M) (thicker version)  
Size: XS/S/M/L/XL/XXL/3XL/4XL or chest 34-36/36-
38/38-40/40-42/42-44/44-46, 46-48/48-50 
Colours: Bottle green, bright royal blue, French navy, 
black, bright red, burgundy, classic red, light Oxford 
(grey), purple, sky blue, winter emerald (green) 

  

REGALIA 

mailto:anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk?subject=MG%20Regalia
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OTHER ITEMS 

 CAPS £12.50 

BEECHFIELD (BB58) heavy cotton drill with stitched ventilation eyelets, pre-curved peak, fabric 
strap with tri-glide buckle. 

Colours: Black, bottle green, bright royal, classic red, French navy, light grey, natural and white 

 

MUMBLES BEAR £15 

Bears (MM016) are light brown and 30cm (12”) tall. They can be ordered beautifully dressed in a 
coloured jumper, hoodie or t-shirt, embroidered with the famous Epsom MGOC logo. Choose from: 

• Jumper: Cream, baby pink, baby blue, navy, white, red 

• Hoodie: Fuchsia, navy, red, white 

• T-shirt: Fuchsia, navy, red, white, sublimation white, baby blue, bottle green, burgundy, pink  

 

METAL KEYRING £1.50 CREDIT CARD HOLDER £2 

Keyring with domed decal fob featuring the 
Epsom Club logo 

Plastic credit card holder with Epsom Club Logo 

 

CAR WINDOW STICKERS 50p 

Not just for the car – why not buy one for home, shed, caravan or camper! 

 

PENS £1 

Wow your friends and family when you sign your autograph with a stylish club pen! 

 

 ...........................................................................................................  
 

REGALIA ORDER FORM 

NAME: 

TELEPHONE: EMAIL: 

ITEM REFERENCE SIZE COLOUR PRICE 

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

TOTAL TO PAY  
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Private Ads are free to members and will stay in the newsletter for 3 issues unless you request an extension. Contact the 
Editor - email kimshros@gmail.com for entry in the next issue. Inclusion of an advert does not indicate Club endorsement 
 

 

FOR SALE 

Beautiful 1960 MGA 1600 MK1 Roadster only 10304 miles 

Owned by long-standing member Derek Edwards 
since 1992 and fully restored in 1993-1994.  

A multiple concours prize winning car in excellent 
condition. Original specification with chrome wire 

wheels. 

Good condition hood and tonneau cover. Black 
leather trim with red piping. BMIHT certificate. 

Interesting history including a film appearance, 
magazine articles, participation in the 2002 Golden Jubilee Parade and the 2009 Royal Windsor MG Heritage Festival Parade. 

PRICE £32,000 

Contact Derek Edwards on 07850 410830 or edwards.mgmadness@ntlworld.com. 

FOR SALE 

Magnificent 1959 MGA 1600MkI Roadster in stunning Old English white 
with black interior/white seat piping/wire wheels 

Complete fastidious nut & bolt 
rebuild on powder coated chassis to 

excellent & original standard. 

Photographic record. No expense 
spared and supporting receipts file. 

Unleaded conversion. All electrical 
and mechanical components rebuilt 
providing reliable, carefree, classic 

MG motoring 

Present owner 20 years plus (kept in centrally heated garage) Workshop manual, handbook and other literature included 

Price £29,950 

Rory 07710905521 or roryjmsmith@btinternet.com 

Period MGA Fibreglass Hardtop in Black will also become available 

FOR SALE 

Austin Healey 1960 MK1 Red Frogeye Sprite only 29475 miles 

Owned by Derek Edwards since 1989. Overall good 
condition.  

Excellent interior with black leather trim. Wire 
wheels, servo assisted brakes, seat belts fitted. 

Moto-Lita steering wheel, original steering wheel 
included. BMIHT certificate.  

 
 

The car has been displayed at the Earls Court Motor Show, featured in a TV advert and magazine articles. 

PRICE £17,500 

Contact Derek Edwards on 07850 410830 or edwards.mgmadness@ntlworld.com. 
. 
 
  

ADS 

mailto:kimshros@gmail.com
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FOR SALE 

78 Midget 1500 with O/D gearbox and Heritage cert and extensive history on CD 

In daily use until January this year since when it has resisted all attempts 
to start following a spell of bad weather. Now in need of some TLC. Sadly, 
creeping antiquity means that I am unable to give the car the attention it 

deserves.  

Offered as project or for spares (located in Ewell)  

PRICE £500 

Contact john_gibbons1@hotmail.com or leave a message on 07720-
288276 and I'll get back to you asap 

FOR SALE 

A number of used parts for an MG TF: 

4 brake discs and pads 
Gear change assembly 

Rear shelf / engine cover padding 
Rear shelf 'carpet' - plastic insert 

Price- make me an offer! 

Larry Nicoll 07950 071393, larrynicoll@aol.com or Heather on 07947 065723 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

WANTED - any old fountain pens and related Items as I collect them. Mike 07976 204560 or 020 8942 0554 
 

HOLIDAY APARTMENT IN SOUTHERN CYPRUS 
Modern 2 bedroomed apartment in a small, very quiet complex (30 apartments) with a communal swimming pool and 
jacuzzi. For photos & info. see www.airbnb.co.uk/rooms/19981868  To book, with MGOC Epsom discount, or for further 
information please contact Ian Robinson on 07973 409 175 or ian.iwr@mail.com  

 

  

MORE ADS 

mailto:john_gibbons1@hotmail.com
mailto:larrynicoll@aol.com
http://www.airbnb.co.uk/rooms/19981868
mailto:ian.iwr@mail.com
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 01372 462515/07742 397107  01892 610117/07784 771562 
 ted.oughton@gmail.com  m.billinge45@btinternet.com 
  
CLUB STAND REGALIA 
Paul Coleman Tony Pearse 
 01483 423169  020 8643 4703/07592 885 554 
 paaablo@talktalk.net  anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk 
  
SPECIAL EVENTS WEBSITE/FACEBOOK 
Nigel Swann Adam Domaingue 
 01932 247140/07946 262630  07801 497279 
 sueni15@yahoo.co.uk   adam.dom@virgin.net 
  
SOCIAL SECRETARY (Natters) CAR EVENTS 
Nigel Taylor Please contact Membership Secretary 
 07584 575 695   
 nigel.taylor1@btinternet.com  
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